Valentina Bold,

University of Glasgow,

Department of Film, Theatre

and Television, Cinema Project, London SE1
Glasgow. G12 8QQ.

7 February 1995

Dear Valentina Bold,

Thank you for your telephone call regarding my old film annuals
and encyclopaedia.

I have today posted the following to you:

World Film Encyclopaedia 1933.
Film Lovers' Annual (no date, probably 1933)
3 o < (inscription dated 1932 - my father to my
motherg;
Picture Show Annual 1933;
Meet The Stars 1934 -1935. (inscription - my aunt and uncle).

All of these were given to my mother as presents. Both my
parents are now dead, and I have no family, children or
relatives. These books are of no interest to anyone else and I
am delighted to present these to the project and hope they will
prove interesting and helpful.

I regret that I have to ask for the postal costs of £5.25 - I
am now a pensioner and all expenses are a problem for me.

Yours sincerely,

Betty Cooper (Ms.)



